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To Whom It May Concern:

I have been asked to write a letter of support for Sara Crisenbery’s application for the Dr. Mary K. Beyrer Graduate Student Scholarship. As one of Sara’s professors, and her supervisor for her graduate assistantship, I am delighted to provide my support.

Sara is currently in her first semester as a student pursuing a MPH in Public Health Education. She is currently excelling academically and will finish this semester with a GPA well over 3.5.

I ask that you seriously consider Sara’s application. She shows tremendous promise as a leader in the profession. In her first semester, she has proven to be a phenomenal student. However, what makes her stand out is her leadership and initiative. She has already successfully gained support from our Dean for a project she is leading off campus to improve the lives of unhoused individuals. I can’t wait to see what she accomplishes in the next year!

If you have any questions regarding my support, please do not hesitate to contact me. I have included my email address above and, if needed, would be happy to set up a call as well.

Sincerely,
Jeff Schulz, Ph.D.
